

Independent Women's Voice Supports The Say No to Indoctrination Act

July 24, 2025

Dear Members of Congress,

Independent Women's Voice applauds the introduction of the "Say No to Indoctrination Act" by Senators Tommy Tuberville and Jim Risch. Independent Women's Voice fights for women and their loved ones by effectively expanding support for policy solutions that aren't just well-intended, but actually enhance people's freedom, opportunities, and well-being.

The Say No to Indoctrination Act would amend the Elementary and Secondary Education Act of 1965 by ensuring that schools would not be able "to teach or advance concepts related to gender ideology, as defined in section 2 of Executive Order 14168 (90 Fed. Reg. 8615; relating to defending women from gender ideology extremism and restoring biological truth to the Federal government)." As stated in the text, the bill will support President Trump's executive order, which declared his administration will "defend women's rights and protect freedom of conscience by using clear and accurate language and policies that recognize women are biologically female, and men are biologically male."

Schools should be educating children rather than indoctrinating them. When schools push on children the idea that men and women are interchangeable, they not only take away from valuable time that could be spent on academics; they also confuse children psychologically, and potentially push them toward medical transition and the lifelong damage that all too often accompanies it. The federal government must ensure that taxpayer dollars are not supporting this harm.

We urge Congress to work toward the swift passage of this bill. Thank you, Senator Tuberville and Senator Risch, for your leadership on this important issue.

Respectfully,

Carrie Lukas

Carrie Lukas

Executive Vice President

Independent Women's Voice